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 March 2015 
 

 NOTE FROM PRESIDENT TOM 
 
We have just finished participating in the Birmingham Ham Fest this past weekend.  The 
weather turned out great, and we had two good days of sales, education, fellowship and 
spreading the word about AHRS and saving old radios.  We had several displays 
including four radios restored by Mike Lord, a beautiful HeathKit display of 50's models 
test, ham and short wave equipment, assembled by Dave Cisco, military radios and 
gear displayed by Chris Story and Dave Johnson, vintage televisions restored and 
displayed by Gene Samples.  We also had tables filled with old books on electronics, 
CQ's, QST's 73's, ARRL handbooks and "how to" books on amateur radio subjects.  We 
had more than a dozen old plastic, and some wood, radios, mostly project radios.  
Some actually worked!  We had old test equipment, hundreds of cables, connectors, 
adapters, line filters, cords, junk, some old CB gear, all for sale at garage sale prices.  
We sold five Hallicrafter receivers and untold miscellaneous stuff.  All together we filled 
up thirteen six-foot tables with displays and sale items.  And we made a little money for 
the Society! 
 

 
Dave Cisco with the HealthKit display 
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Gene Samples with his restored television display 

 

  
Books, magazines and test equipment for sale 
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Cables, cords, connectors, speakers and junk for sale 

 

 
Willie Henderson and Ned Killian working the sales tables 
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Plastic radios and test equipment for sale 

 

 
Joe Minor at the book sales table 
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Chris Story explaining how a military radio operates 

 

 
Military radios and equipment on display 


